
Opposition to SB2307

This bill is an unnecessary and ill concealed attempt at censorship, promoted by a predominantly conservative Christian
agenda that has become prolific in our government at all levels. 

3 points stand out to me:

1) there is no explanation of how this bill would be implemented 
2) It would be costly to taxpayers. 
3) The library community already has a process in place for citizens to challenge materials since the Legislature passed
HB 1205 in 2023.

Oppose SB2307

Samantha T Miller 
Reynolds ND.


